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——_— Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery Shtheacol

Bicton Lane, Bicton, Shrewsbury, Shropshire. SY3 8EH
Telephone: 01743 850212 Email: admin@bicton.shropshire.sch.uk
Website: www.bictonschool.org.uk
Head teacher: Mrs Natalie Johnson BA (Hons)

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We expect all children to wear the correct uniform and we appreciate your cooperation with this. Children
who arrive inappropriately dressed will be asked to attend the next school day wearing the correct uniform.

Children should wear:

e Smart/tailored grey or black school trousers. (Jeans or other casual styles should not be worn.)

e Smart/tailored grey or black shorts.

e Grey or black skirts or pinafores or blue and white gingham dress (in the summer.)

e School logo sweatshirt / cardigan or plain royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan. (Other styles of jumper,
fleece top, cardigan or hooded tracksuit top should not be worn.)

e White or pale blue shirt / blouse / polo shirt.

e Grey/ navy / black / white socks or tights. (Patterned/coloured tights or socks should not be worn.)

¢ Black / navy / brown shoes with Velcro, buckles or laces. (Trainers and high heeled fashion footwear
should not be worn.)

¢ Inthe summer term, children may wear sandals, with socks, which need to be securely fastened.

(Crocs / jelly shoes / flip flops should not be worn.)

Please label all items of uniform, including coats and PE kit, with your child’s name.

¢ Necklaces, bracelets and rings should not be worn.

e Discrete stud earrings can be worn but these must be removed for PE or ideally not worn on PE days.

¢ Children should not come to school wearing makeup or children’s body transfers / tattoos.

¢ Hair styles should be neat and tidy. Long hair should ideally be tied back with simple hair accessories.
Jo Jo bows / elaborate hair bands are not permitted. Children should not come to school with heavily

spiked, gelled or shaved hairstyles. Colour-sprayed hair is not allowed on a normal school day.

PE — children should come to school wearing their PE kit on their class PE days.

Children should wear:
e Plain blue or white t-shirt or school logo PE t-shirt. (No other t-shirts should be worn.)

e Plain black or navy shorts / jogging bottoms / leggings (Football kit should not be worn.)

e Pumps/ trainers.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or a member of staff. Thank you for your
support.
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Mrs Natalie Johnson, Head teacher
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